
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Chur, October 6, 2025 

 

 
New Distributor of SWISSFLEX EYEWEAR for Brazil 

 
As of October 6, 2025, Expectro Distribuidora is the new official distributor for Swissflex 
Eyewear. Expectro Distribuidora will manage and develop the Swissflex Eyewear System in 
accordance with our agreement and guidelines, as well as their business approach.  

 
The distribution agreement between Eye-Systems GmbH and BrazilComEx was unofficial, and 
the prepared distribution contract was never valid because the contracted duties were not 
implemented by BrazilComEx. 

 
Therefore, BrazilComEx is not allowed to communicate, sell, or service Swissflex Eyewear in 
Brazil anymore.  
 
For repairs and warranties by opticians in Brazil, Eye-Systems will supply Expectro Distribuidora 
with Swissflex frame parts. 
 
For further information on selling Swissflex Eyewear, please contact our new distributor.  
 
We are looking forward to fruitful cooperation and mutual success in Brazil.  

 
 

Markus Caviezel 
Owner 


